
Subject: Re: SEC : U Re: IMDISP update
Posted by Paul van Delst on Fri, 18 Aug 2000 07:00:00 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

David Fanning wrote:
>  
>  Paul van Delst (pvandelst@ncep.noaa.gov) writes:
>  
>>  p.s. Apologies for the off-topic nostalgia trip. Sigh.
>  
>  I for one am getting pretty damn tired of all the off topic
>  posts in this newsgroup. I think anyone doing it again should
>  be banned for a one month period and forced to find amusement
>  and enlightenment somewhere else.

I agree!  It's starting to get really annoying.

BTW, last weekend at Shenandoah State park I noticed that the......oops.

Sorry.

I guess it's just comp.lang.fortran for the next month for me (plenty of
enlightenment...not *too* much amusement)

paulv
-- 
Paul van Delst           Ph:  (301) 763-8000 x7274
CIMSS @ NOAA/NCEP        Fax: (301) 763-8545
Rm.202, 5200 Auth Rd.    Email: pvandelst@ncep.noaa.gov
Camp Springs MD 20746
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